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From: ]
Sent: Tuesday, April 8, 2025 2:35 PM

To: Vierra, Marilyn

Subject: Re: Vacancy, CSA 45 Advisory Board
Attachments: image001.png

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the County. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ]

Good afternoon Marilyn, | have been involved with Oak Hills Homeowners Association for over 20 years. |
am currently the Vice President of our Association. | currently supervise our three employees at our
recreation facility that consists of a park, tennis and basketball court as well as a pool. My husband |
have lived in this community for over 45 years. My interest in being on CSA 45 is to be a voice and keep
my neighbors informed of any items that would impact our community as well as informed with goings on
in surrounding areas..

Jackie Lonero

On Wed, Apr 2, 2025, 9:36 AM Vierra, Marilyn <VierraM@countyofmonterey.gov> wrote:

Good morning, Jackie:

| seem to be missing your statement of interest. Did you send it under separate cover? Once | receive it, | will
send up your nomination for BoS approval on April 22.

Be well,

Marilyn Vierra

Marilyn Vierra



Chief of Staff
District 2
Supervisor Glenn Church

11140 Speegle St.

Castroville, CA 95012

(831) 755-5022, ext. 8735

VierraM@countyofmonterey.qov

From: Jackie Lonero

Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 10:33 AM

To: Vierra, Marilyn <VierraM@countyofmonterey.gov>
Subject: Re: Vacancy, CSA 45 Advisory Board

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the County. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ]

Hi Marlyn,
Please see attached and let me know if you need more information.

Thanks,
Jackie

On Fri, Mar 21, 2025 at 12:17 PM Jackie Loner_wrote:

Thank you, will do.

OnTue, Mar 18, 2025, 2:13 PM Vierra, Marilyn <VierraM@countyofmonterey.gov> wrote:

Good afternoon, Ms. Lonero:



It was very good to meet you last week at our Oak Hills Community Meeting. We have verified that
there is indeed a vacancy on the Board for which you are qualified. In order to begin the process of
seating you, we would need you to submit a statement of interest and a biography or resume.
Please send these documents to me so that | can generate the nomination paperwork. Once |
have all of these documents, | will request a spot on the BoS Agenda on April 15 or 22.

Thank you,

Marilyn Vierra

Marilyn Vierra

Chief of Staff

District 2

Supervisor Glenn Church

11140 Speegle St.

Castroville, CA 95012

(831) 755-5022, ext. 8735

VierraM@countyofmonterey.gov






